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State of West Virginia
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan
every page for online viewing. We have made an
attempt to scan and publish all pertinent bid.
information. However, it is important to note that
'some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you would like to review the bid in its entirety, please
contact the buyer. Thank you.
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Mr. Frank Whittaker

West Virginia Development Office =
Administration Building 6, Room 645 .WestVirginia ‘/
1900 Kanawha Boulevard W& USA
East Charleston, West Virginia 25305-0311

November 29, 2011

RE: Vendor Registration

Dear Mr. Whittaker,

| wanted to notify you that Strategic Networks Group, Inc. has started the Vendor Registration process
for the State of West Virginia (WV-1). As per the RFP# DEV1224 document on page 12, section 4.5, we
understand that there is no requirement for SNG to apply until the contract is awarded. We wanted to
make sure you are aware that we have started that process today and will be submitting our completed
information and check to the State this week.

Once again, we are pleased to be able to respond to your RFP and we look forward to working with you
through this process.

Please let me know if you have any questions — | can be reached at (613) 234-1549.

Best regards,

Michael Curri
CEO, Strategic Networks Group, Inc.




